
Caring for Creation 
Digital Storytelling Workshop

Join us in a workshop led by Dr. Mary Hess of 
Luther Seminary, on digital storytelling, faith, 
and what it might mean to share stories of care 
for Creation. We will listen carefully, record 
short memories, and take those moments 
and put images and music together into a 
digital short story. 

You only need to bring yourself and your 
device (a smartphone, tablet, or laptop).  

No previous experience with digital 
technologies is expected, but if you have 
some we welcome you to assist others in the 
workshop. 

Your story — if you choose — will also provide a 
valuable contribution to Mary’s sabbatical 
research project on storytelling and care for 
Creation. 

February 17th  
9am to 3pm  
Lunch will be provided 

First Congregational Church of Oshkosh, WI 
137 Algoma Blvd.  

There is no fee for the workshop, but a free will 
donation will be taken up for lunch. 

You can learn more about the research project 
of which this workshop is one part at 
earth.storyingfaith.org. 

Register for the workshop at  
https://storyingfaith.org/go/oshkosh  

http://earth.storyingfaith.org
https://storyingfaith.org/go/oshkosh

